
                                                                                          Naughty Elf 

For the last few week’s we have had a naughty elf making mischief in the nursery, from eating the cakes the 

children made to getting himself frozen when he tried to steal some party food. We are looking forward to elf 

going back to the North Pole.  

   

        

                                                                                               Christmas Party 

Nursery had a very special visitor show up to our Christmas party! Santa came to visit us with some presents. Everyone was 

very excited to share with Santa what they would like for Christmas.  

 

        Nursery news

Christmas Fun 

We have had lots of Christmas fun during our last week. We had facepainting and tattoos, toss the parcel and lots of tuff tray 

messy play! 

 

Other Information 

• Can children please come prepared for the weather as we still go outdoors in all weather. A bag with 

waterproofs and wellies can be left on your child’s peg. 

• Can we remind parents to please encourage your child to not bring toys from home as this can cause 

upset if they are lost or broken.  

.  

We hope everyone has a great Christmas break! 

 

 

 

 

 


